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RAGM Newsletter - Dec 2019

This end of year newsletter contains articles of interest to Rotarians involved in several facets

of economic development including the interesting connection with the Rotary World Peace

Conference. President Nick Frankle offers his best wishes to our members and newsletter

subscribers. We continue to strive for value for our supporters. On the rising tide of change the

United Nations's Sustainable Development Goals are being discussed by Rotarians and others as

the big push of the next decade. See why this optimism is building. Past President Jim Louttit

has been out in the RAGM world and offers a report on three topics of interest - Marathon,

EforAll & his entry in the Rotary Zone Newsletter.

Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed,

citizens can change the world. Indeed, it is the only thing

that ever has. Margaret Meed.
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